From: Renay Kazmaier

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Saturday, June 24, 2017 7:49:12 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

It's important that Midas Gold supply a bond that would cover any possible damage to the water and soil in the area
and that they do the least possible disruption, are limited in time and are required to restore the area to safe use when

finished.

Renay Kazmaier

Ms. Renay Kazmaier





